
 Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
June 2023 

Stars of the week 

for this month are… 

Adam 

CJ 

 

Congratulations! 

In PSHE the students have been learning 

about how to handle money safely. They have 

also been practising for our upcoming café trip 

by role playing paying for items. 

Charcoal loved going to Marwell Zoo, just a couple photographs to show 

you how much fin we had! 

In Science we have been 

learning about how sound works, 

as well as how it is measured. 

We also investigated whether 

the size of an object impacts on 

the sound it makes. 

In DT we have been 

researching and 

designing our picture 

frames. The students 

have been developing 

their problem-solving 

skills by making sure 

their picture frame can 

stand on its own. 


